
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Information Technology Department 

Memorandum 
 

To:  Phil Francis, Director of Operations 
 
From:  Tim Klan, Administrator of Information Technology 

 
Date:  June 13th, 2017 

 
RE:  Recommendation to Purchase Mobile Devices and Carts 

 
 

Please include a Recommendation to purchase Mobile Devices and Carts on the 
agenda of the Board of Education, Committee of the Whole Meeting, on June 19, 
2017. We would like an opportunity to discuss this recommendation with the Board 
of Education. 

 
The recommendation is to purchase 4000 Chromebooks, 100 carts, and 
deployment services for the Chromebooks from Presidio (formerly Netech). The 
plan shared with and supported by school principals is to allocate 51 carts to our 
K-6 elementary schools, 15 carts to our middle schools and 34 carts to our high 
schools.  300 of the devices will be purchased without carts to be utilized for 
Elementary small group instruction data collection-formative and summative. 

 
The total cost of this project is $1,407,100. The purchase will be made using funds 
included in the 2013 Bond budget, using the State of Michigan’s 22i SPOT Bid 
pricing. Because we are utilizing pricing from the 22i SPOT Bid, no additional bids 
are required. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this request.  

Attachments 


